
 

 

 

 

June 2, 2023  

To:  Agency Directors, Instructors, and Medical Directors 

On June 1, 2023, the Governor signed Senate Joint Resolution 22, which dissolves the Chapter 643 
Emergency Rules.  As a result of the Emergency Rules ending, the Department will not move forward 
with the OERSSIRF application process for applications received between March 15, 2023 and May 15, 
2023 and the RFP process will remain in effect. 

The Department will send a notice once the link to the RFP posts on the website. 

Professionally, 

 

Dale Adkerson I Administrative Program Manager 
Medical Facilities I EMS Division 
Oklahoma State Department of Health. 
 


